
Serving the people of Cumbria cumbria.gov.uk

Cumbria County Council

Calling all parents 
– new childcare 

offers launched by 
the government

30 Hours Free Childcare – 
From September 2017 

You can register to receive information by 
email about when to apply

Tax-Free Childcare – From April 2017
You can now find a straightforward explanation of all 
government childcare support on the new Childcare 

Choices website: www.childcarechoices.gov.uk 

Using the website’s Childcare Calculator, you can quickly 
find out which of the offers are available to you and choose 

what works best for your family: 
www.gov.uk/childcare-calculator


